Addendum

Questions received from voluntary on-site meeting Monday August 19, 2024 @ 10:00am

Question 1: Where can the dump site be?

Answer: Permission has been granted by the local forestry company to dump the loads of excavated
material immediately to the south of the perimeter fence next to a slash pile. Permission has been
granted on the condition that the piles are reasonably levelled by the contractor.

Question 2: Is there any other issues being around the water?

Answer: No. The village has received the necessary permits for the work to be done. We are the
operators of the water system so we dictate what happens.

Questions received after voluntary on-site meeting but before Thursday deadline

None.



